
   
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
                                 
 

 
The University of Chichester (Multi) Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales. Company number: 8595545.  
Registered office: University of Chichester, Bishop Otter Campus, College Lane, Chichester, West Sussex PO19 6PE 

Court Lane Infant School 
Hilary Avenue, 

                                                                              Portsmouth, Hampshire, 
PO6 2PP 

Headteacher: Mrs K Geddes 
                                                                                              023 9237 8890 T 
                             inbox@courtlaneinf.co.uk E 
         http://www.courtlaneinfant.co.uk W 

 

 

 
 

 

Tuesday 25th January 2022   
 

        Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

 
Year 2 Science Workshop – Monday 7th February 2022 

   
 

 
The Year 2 Science topic this half term is Forces and to enhance the children’s 
learning, we will be having a visit from an entertainer to give each class a 
magical Science Workshop experience on Monday 7th February. This will be 
a hands on session and the children will be able to use what they have learnt 
in their work back in the classroom.  
 
To help cover the cost of the session, we are asking for a contribution of £2.71 per child to be paid 
online via SCOPAY. Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient contributions it may be necessary to 
cancel the visit. With this in mind, we ask that all payments are made online by Tuesday 1st February. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this valuable learning experience, which we believe will 
motivate and inspire your child. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss A Gibbs      Miss K Barker       Mrs K Cobb       Mrs L Colebrook      Mrs H Fagelman  Mrs L Wade 
 
The Year 2 Team 


